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Welcome	back	to	another	exciting	edition	of	the	ExCEL	School	board	
report.		The	break	was	well	earned	and	needed,	and	everyone	is	back,	
rested,	and	ready	to	roll	into	2020.				
	
Student	news-	We	start	the	new	year	with	61	wolves	in	the	pack.		We	
closed	out	2019	with	a	student	council	led	school	wide	Christmas	party	
that	went	off	without	a	hitch	and	we	now	await	the	next	big	idea	from	
our	newly	formed	council.		
	
Staff	news-	We	have	said	goodbye	to	Mr.	Hoffman	and	Mr.	Roome	has	
stepped	into	the	position	of	high	school	history	teacher.		We	are	excited	
to	see	his	skills	as	well	as	the	2	student	teachers	that	we	are	hosting	fot	
he	first	8	weeks	of	the	semester.			
	
Building	news-	The	building	received	another	tune	up	over	Christmas	
break.		Mr.	Kegebein	has	the	building	freshly	shined	and	ready	for	the	
rough	and	wet	conditions	that	are	surely	ahead	in	these	lovely	winter	
months.			
	
	


